CONTACT SUMMARY:

The Council meeting on the evening of January 19, 2021 featured the following highlights:

- One of the major points of considerable discussion was the in-person return to worship. Following a great deal of discussion, it was decided that we would return to live in-person worship on February 7th. A maximum of 60 persons will be able to attend. We will still require RSVP and the COVID hosts will return to their positions of assistance. The radio broadcast and Facebook live streaming will continue to be offered.
- The Annual meeting will be held on February 7th. The meeting will be held in the sanctuary. A quorum of forty voting members is required to fulfill the need for a quorum.
- Congregation members will be asked to pick up their copy of the Annual Report ahead of the meeting if they wish.
- The Faith Formation and Worship and Music Committees are working together on Lenten kits to be distributed those who wish to have one. The Lenten kits will be explained in the Communication Meeting on the 24th of January following Worship.
- A new Christmas Tree (12 feet tall) has been purchased for next year.
- The remainder of the meeting was spent planning on all of the material to be presented at the Annual Meeting for Congregation decision.